
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 27, 2011 
 
 
Thank you for your email.  I value the opinions of my constituents and appreciate you taking the 
time to contact me. 
 
Animal welfare is an important policy area that helps to contribute not only to the well-being of 
animals, but also to the quality of life and health of the people of Texas. I sincerely appreciate 
your efforts in trying to protect animals and educating others in ways to stop animal abuse. I am 
proud to support efforts that help put an end to animal abuse. 
 
I appreciate your concerns in wanting safety for animals and justice against those who abuse 
them. Once again thank you for taking the time to express your concerns. If there is any way that 
I may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Eddie Lucio, Jr. 
State Senator, District 27 
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